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Friendship    Love    Respect    Responsibility    Perseverance    Hope 

At Red Hill C of E Primary School, we look to Jesus as our example in our aspirations 
for Excellence and Enjoyment in all that we do. We believe that Everyone is unique 

and Everything is celebrated. 
 

God created you to be amazing (Ephesians 2:10) 
 

 

 

  
  
  
  
  

26 April 2024 

RE: DWAEC, Dinosaur, wildlife and education centre 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Wednesday 22nd May, we are having a very special visit in school from DWAEC, to talk all things animals. 
This is to support our topic work and to find out about animals from around the world and their 
environments.  

This exciting visit will take place in school. Children will have the opportunity to meet lots of different animals 
and maybe hold one or two. If your child does have any allergies please make your class teacher aware.  

The total cost of the visit and insurance will be £4.25 and we ask for a voluntary contribution to be paid 
through ParentPay by Sunday 12th May 2024. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium please contact the 
office directly. If insufficient voluntary contributions are received to fund the visit, school reserves the right 
to cancel any trip.  

As all school trips are part of our enrichment offer, children are expected to behave and be responsible on 
all school trips; the same way that they do in school. 
We reserve the right to withdraw children from any onsite and offsite activity due to poor behaviour on the 
lead up to or on the trip. You maybe asked to come and collect your child if this becomes applicable.  

If you do have any questions or quires please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Your Sincerely  

Miss Jones and Mrs Butcher 

Reception Team  
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